Following the delay of the Submission Draft of Vale of Aylesbury Local Plan (VALP) to enable an
assessment to be made of the impact of the Government’s recent Housing White Paper, the series
of public meetings arranged for March were accordingly postponed.

The programme has now been reviewed and arrangements have been made for a series of
meetings in July. This will mean that the public consultation period will commence later in July,
although dates have yet to be confirmed.

Please note the following revised meeting dates for the process:-
VALP Scrutiny Committee on Tuesday, 11 July, 2017.

Cabinet on Wednesday, 12 July, 2017.
Council on Wednesday, 19 July, 2017.



